From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 18 December 2017 14:06

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Fwd: Our meeting today.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Date: 14 December 2017 at 13:15:23 GMT

To: Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk
Subject: Re: Our meeting today.

Hi Jamie Newman

Was just wondering if there was any update as to when we would get the report and
documents.

Regards

Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 4 Dec 2017, at 21:58, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Jamie

You said you would give me the pocket notebook and statements and
anything else you could.

Regards
Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 4 Dec 2017, at 12:12, <Jamie.Newman(@met.pnn.police.uk>

<Jamie.Newman(@met.pnn.police.uk> wrote:

Hello Lorraine,

Absolutely, to confirm it was the pocket note book wasn’t it?
Was there anything else?

Kind regards

Jamie Newman | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit (SMIU) |
Directorate of Professional Standards |

MetPhone 786675 | Telephone 0207 161 6675 | Email

3612




